STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

October 17, 1989
GARREY CARRUTHERS POST CFRICE BCX 2288
3C/EQNOR 3

STATE CANT CZFFCE BL e
SANTA FE NEW VEX-.CC 27524

(57351 327.23CC

CERTIFIED MAIL
RETURN RECEIPT NO. P-106-675-223

Mr. David L. Wacker
Division Manager

CONOCO, INC.

P. O. Box 460

Hobbs, New Mexico 88241

RE: Discharge Plan DP 318, Warren McGee Brine Facility
Dear Mr. WacKker:

The 0il Conservation Division (OCD) has received your application,
dated October 4, 1989, for modification of the above referenced
discharge plan. The application was submitted pursuant to Water
Quality Control Commission {(WQCC) Regulation 3-107.C. Based on the
information provided in the application, the original discharge plan
as renewed on April 10, 1589, and pursuant to WQCC Regulation 3-1089,
the modification is hereby approved.

Please be advised that the approval of this modification does not
relieve you of liability should your operation result in actual
pcllution of surface or ground waters which may be actionable under
other laws and/or regulations.

There will be no routine monitoring or reporting requirements other
than those mentioned in the plan and modification.

Please note than Section 3-104 of the regulations requires that
"When a plan has been approved, discharges must be consistent with
the terms and conditions of the plan." Pursuant to Section 3-107.C
you are required to notify the Director of any facility expansion,
production increase or process modification that would result in any
significant modification in the discharge of water contaminants.

Sincerely,

William J. LeMay
Director

WIL/RCA/s1

cc: OCD Hobbs Office



